
Hi Maria, 

 Here is a petition for HB 3494A bill. I couldn't find a way to print it but there are 4194 

supporters who do NOT want HB 3494A passed as it stands because it will still allow 

veterinarians to declaw kitties and devocalize dogs when they see fit to do those inhumane 

procedures. 

Thanks, 

City the Kitty  

Here is the link to the signatures 

https://www.change.org/p/oregon-state-legislature-oppose-pro-declaw-oregon-bill 
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